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Submission: If the government want to continue charging us for the Return and Earn scheme they need to take away all charges
for our local council recycling bins. It appears as though it's another situation of local government not working with State
Government, councils are charging us to have a recycling bin and then the government are charging the breweries a Sc fee for
processing the cans on top of the 10c that we can claim back. Another classic example of a beuracrat making a decision and
wasting government money to disguise another tax.





